
Subject: IHPA Work Program 2018-19 - Public consultation  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on IHPA’s work program for 2018-19. 
 
We recognise the breadth of the work you are doing, and appreciate your commitment to 
engaging with stakeholders; both at the strategic and detailed levels. 
 
Further to the work you are undertaking on teaching, training and research, we appreciate 
the complexity of this task however would like reiterate our view that the exclusion of 
embedded training from the classification is a significant problem that should be addressed. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you’d like to discuss this matter further. 
 
Regards 
 
Helen Craig 
Chief Executive Officer | Medical Deans Australia and New Zealand 
 
261 George Street, 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
Website: www.medicaldeans.org.au 
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